
Stay Connected with the New York State
Early Intervention Program

Find us on Facebook: NYSDOH – Early Intervention 
Community of Families

Join the NYS EIP Families Electronic Listserv today. 
You will receive important e-mails directly from the 
Bureau of Early Intervention.

The New York State (NYS) Early 
Intervention Program (EIP) wants 
to connect directly with families!



• �Are you interested in upcoming trainings for parents and caregivers?
• �Are you looking for resources on developmental delays and disabilities?
• �Do you want to share your ideas with the State Early Intervention Program?
• �Do you want to learn about new State guidance and policies?

If you answered YES, sign up for the New York State Early Intervention 
Program Families Listserv
(NYS EIP Families Listserv)

1. �Send an e-mail to listserv@listserv.health.state.ny.us - write “Subscribe” in 
the subject line.

2. �In the body of the e-mail, write “Subscribe NYS_EIP_Families-L”, then your 
first name and last name

3. �Remove any e-mail signatures, then click send
4. �You will receive a Listserv confirmation e-mail. Click the link in this e-mail to 

confirm your subscription. If you do not see this confirmation e-mail in your 
inbox, please check your spam/junk folder for the e-mail.

5. �If you have any trouble subscribing, please e-mail BEI.SSIP@health.ny.gov

3/2119502


